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An unforgettable adventure for four young people from Pincourt 
Press Release | October 29, 2024 

For immediate release 

 

Last Tuesday, October 22nd, nearly 170 young people, had the incredible opportunity to embark on a magical 

24-hour trip to Walt Disney World in Florida, thanks to the Montréal Dreams Take Flight Fondation and the 

support of Air Canada. 

 

This year, the experience held a special significance for the Town of Pincourt, as four young residents were 

nominated by the town to live this enchanting adventure, thanks to references provided by the territory's 

three elementary schools and the local food bank. This unique collaboration with our municipal partners aimed 

to offer a memorable day filled with emotions and discoveries. 

Every detail was thoughtfully planned to create unforgettable memories: an 

early morning departure under an honorary water arch from the airport 

firefighters, a full day enjoying Disney attractions, meals and snacks, a 

shopping allowance for the Disney stores, surprise gifts on the return flight, 

and a medal presented to each child by the captain. The trip ended with a 

warm and moving welcome from the families, eager to reunite with their 

young adventurers. 

This dream became a reality thanks to the involvement of Mayor Claude 

Comeau and the members of Pincourt’s municipal council, who supported this initiative with enthusiasm. 

 

"Seeing these young people experience something so exceptional reminds us 

of the importance of supporting initiatives that benefit children. Through our 

collective efforts, we were able to give these kids a day they will never forget. 

We are extremely proud of this," stated Mr. Claude Comeau, Mayor of 

Pincourt. 

 

The Town of Pincourt Employees' Community Support Fund also contributed 

to the cause by financially supporting the annual golf tournament organized by 

Les Amis de la Fondation Voyages de Rêve-Montréal. This support, combined 

with the Town’s logistical assistance, greatly boosted the fundraising efforts 

essential to the project's success. 

 

Mr. Simon Grenier, project manager at the Town of Pincourt’s general 

management, dedicatedly coordinated every step of this adventure, from the 

nomination process to accompanying the participants. His commitment allowed the young people to 

experience this trip under the best possible conditions. 
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https://www.facebook.com/dreamsmtlvdr/
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The Town is proud of its commitment and role in this initiative, which allowed 

four of its young citizens to experience a magical day and extends its heartfelt 

thanks to the Voyages de Rêve-Montréal Foundation and Ms. Louise 

Arsenault for giving this opportunity to the youth of Pincourt and for their 

valuable contribution to this unforgettable experience. 
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